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The MINI BUS is our headline news this week… 
 
Firstly, it wouldn’t get up the hill last week and so the younger children missed 
out on Forest Schools. Then, we had an amazing night on Saturday where the 
fabulous Julie Collingwood arranged a fundraiser for a new bus – huge thanks to 
all those parents and supporters who came out on a Saturday night for us. Thanks 
also go to all the companies in Bollington and surrounding area who generously 
donated prizes.  We raised approximately £2,500!!!!!!! 
 

Lisa and Amanda have made a thermometer for us to keep track of the 
fundraising for the bus – hopefully you will see this on the school door. The 
visibility will hopefully encourage people into further action and will also help the 
children to feel involved. We did a maths lesson in class 2 today on the mini buses 
I am actually looking at next week– we used the data for ordering, rounding and 
deciding on the best value! 
 

Years 1 to 6 enjoyed a wonderful trip to Macclesfield Museum on Wednesday to 
enrich their learning about Ancient Egypt.  I think that the shop was the highlight 
of their day! 
Our year 5 and 6 children also went out on Thursday to attend an Ethos 
Conference at a school in Hyde.  They came back buzzing and hopefully will 
cascade what they learnt and use it to start leading worship on a Friday morning. 
 

Next week we have the Macmillan coffee morning on Friday.   If anyone would 
like to make cakes or help out, you would be most welcome.  Do send your 
child with some money to spend on cake, it’s a great cause and I don’t want to 
have to tidy up any leftovers by eating them myself! 
 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 

 
 



Dates for next week include: 
 
Tuesday 24th September - Front Row Music Lessons 

-       Swimming Lessons 
Weds. 25th September - Parent Lunch (Reception parents only) 
Thurs. 26th September - Cricket Coaching 
Friday 27th September - MacMillan Coffee Morning  9am-10.30am 

-       Forest Schools  
 

       
       

 

 

 

 

       

       

 

 

 


